Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: December 18, 2023

The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board,” renewed its contract with Butler
Snow Law Firm for Federal Legislative Monitoring.

The Board renewed its contract with Strategic Marketing Group for social media and
public relations services.

The Board approved the preliminary plat for Thornberry, Phase 3B.

The Board approved the preliminary plat for Mission Park, Phase 1.

The Board approved a contract with Allen Engineering and Science, Inc. for the
implementation of the 2024 Phase II Storm Water Program for Madison County for a fee
not to exceed $20,000.

The Board approved purchasing advertising with various Chambers of Commerce (the
Madison County Chamber of Commerce, the City of Canton Chamber of Commerce,
Gluckstadt Madison Business Alliance, and the City of Ridgeland Chamber of

Commerce) for the purpose of bringing into favorable notice of opportunities,
possibilities and resources of Madison County.

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on January 2, 2024, at
9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton.

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government



